
 

  
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Miss Milham’s Weekly News 
 THEME: Dinosaurs    February 19 thru March 1, 2024  

Dinosaur-mania will sweep over our 

classroom as we begin a two week unit about 

Dinosaurs.  

The students will learn that the age of 

dinosaurs was known as the Masonic Era and 

was divided into three parts: the Triassic, 

Jurassic and Cretaceous periods.  

  
 

 

 

Craft and Writing 
Look out for lots of prehistoric dinosaurs to 

come your way over the next few weeks. We 

will write about dinosaurs and draw pictures 

related to our dinosaur writing.  

 

Math  Science 
In Math class, the children will continue to 

learn about subtraction. The penny, worth 1 

cent and the nickel, worth 5 cents will also be 

introduced.  

 

Science 
There are dinosaurs of many sizes. Some are 
huge while others are as small as a chicken. 
Some dinosaurs had feathers. All of this will be 
discussed during science time. We will also 
discuss the eating habits of dinosaurs. The 
children will learn new words such as carnivore, 
herbivore and omnivore. What do these words 
mean? Ask your child.  

 

Language  
The children will learn about R blends, such as 

br, cr, dr, fr, gr, pr, tr. We will match pictures 

to the correct blend and work on blend papers 

to reinforce this new concept. The children will 

also learn about two new word families. 

 

 

 

 

Important Info 
 

Parent Teacher Phone Conference 

Monday, February 19. School closed to 

half day & extended day students. 

  

Registration 

Registration for the 2024-25 school 

year has opened up to the public. Tell 

your family and friends. 

 

Photo Booth  

Don’t forget to stop in and take a 

picture of your child at our photo 

booth.  

 

 


